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Shannon Anderson

From: Don Fischer <don.fischer@wyo.gov>
Sent: Friday, October 11, 2013 11:58 AM
To: Kevin Frederick
Cc: Shannon Anderson
Subject: Re: question

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Shannon, 
To the best of my knowledge, there are no aquifer exemptions for UIC Class I or III facilities  in the Ft. Union 
Formation in Johnson or Campbell counties.   
 
For Class I facilities, the injection zone would be deeper than the Ft. Union.  For Class III (ISR) facilities, the 
injection zone (aquifer exemptions) would be in the overlying Wasatch Formation.    
 
For UIC Class II O&G facilities, you would need to check with the WOGCC.  
 
Thanks. 
Don 
 
 
Don Fischer, PG #2852 
North District Geologic Supervisor 
WDEQ: Groundwater Section 
2100 West 5th Street 
Sheridan, WY 82801 
307-675-5640 
Don.Fischer@wyo.gov 
 
 
 
  
 

On Fri, Oct 11, 2013 at 8:56 AM, Kevin Frederick <kevin.frederick@wyo.gov> wrote: 
Hi Shannon, 
 
I've asked staff to check into this for you.  We'll try to have a response for you next week. 
 
 
Kevin Frederick, P.G. 
Administrator 
Water Quality Division 
Wyoming Department of Environmental Quality 
Herschler Bldg. - 4W 
122 W. 25th St. 
Cheyenne, WY  82002 
  
(307) - 777- 5985 
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On Thu, Oct 10, 2013 at 10:51 AM, Shannon Anderson <sanderson@powderriverbasin.org> wrote: 

Hi Kevin, 

Hoping (for many reasons) you are around and not furloughed.  

  

Have a question that I am hoping you or someone on your staff can answer – are there any current aquifer 
exemptions in the Fort Union formation in Johnson or Campbell Counties? If so, what projects are they related 
to (who is the permit holder)? Many thanks, Shannon 

  

Shannon Anderson 

Powder River Basin Resource Council 

934 N. Main St., Sheridan, WY 82801 

(307) 672-5809 cell: (307) 763-0995 

sanderson@powderriverbasin.org 

Join us at www.powderriverbasin.org 

Follow us at https://twitter.com/PRBResCouncil 

  

 
E-Mail to and from me, in connection with the transaction  
of public business, is subject to the Wyoming Public Records  
Act and may be disclosed to third parties. 
 
 
 
E-Mail to and from me, in connection with the transaction  
of public business, is subject to the Wyoming Public Records  
Act and may be disclosed to third parties. 
 


